
Jun-24 Menu CAN CHANGE DUE TO WEATHER,STAFF SHORTAGES OR COVID

MONDAY 3RD TUESDAY 4TH WEDNESDAY 5TH THURSDAY 6TH FRIDAY 7TH

Morning tea: Macadamia & 
Marmalade cake               

Lunch: Pumpkin Soup   
Dessert: Bread & butter 

pudding

Morning tea: Macadamia & 
Marmalade cake               

Lunch: Pumpkin Soup   
Dessert: Bread & butter 

pudding

Morning tea: Macadamia & 
Marmalade cake               

Lunch: Pumpkin Soup   
Dessert: Bread & butter 

pudding

Morning tea: Macadamia & 
Marmalade cake               

Lunch: Pumpkin Soup   
Dessert: Bread & butter 

pudding

MONDAY 10TH TUESDAY 11TH WEDNES 12TH THURSDAY 13TH FRIDAY 14TH

Lunch: Crumbed steak with 
Potato and tomato salad.  

Dessert: Blueberry & walnut 
dessert cake

Lunch: Crumbed steak with 
Potato and tomato salad.  

Dessert: Blueberry & walnut 
dessert cake

Lunch: Crumbed steak with 
Potato and tomato salad.  

Dessert: Blueberry & walnut 
dessert cake

Lunch: Crumbed steak with 
Potato and tomato salad.  

Dessert: Blueberry & walnut 
dessert cake

MONDAY 17TH TUESDAY 18TH WEDNES 19TH THURSDAY 20TH FRIDAY 21ST

Morning tea: Mandarin & Poppy 
seed friands                    Lunch: 

Vietnamese caramel chicken                                
Dessert: Mint slice chocolate log 

Morning tea only: 
savoury muffins

Morning tea: Mandarin & Poppy 
seed friands                    Lunch: 

Vietnamese caramel chicken                                
Dessert: Mint slice chocolate log 

Morning tea only: 
savoury muffins

MONDAY 24TH TUESDAY 25TH WEDNES 26TH THURSDAY 27TH FRIDAY 28TH

Morning tea only: 
savoury muffins

Morning tea: Mandarin & Poppy 
seed friands                    Lunch: 

Vietnamese caramel chicken                                
Dessert: Mint slice chocolate log 

Morning tea only: 
savoury muffins

Morning tea: Mandarin & Poppy 
seed friands                    Lunch: 

Vietnamese caramel chicken                                
Dessert: Mint slice chocolate log 

* Don't forget to call the office before 8am if you are coming to respite or not
  Answering Machine - 3208-4785 any time or post on Team Reach


